
 

 

September 8, 2010 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
 M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Subject:  EB-2010-0249 – Initiative to Develop Electricity Distribution System Reliability Standards 
 
Hydro Ottawa Limited wishes to confirm that it intends to participate in the subject consultation for the purpose of 
developing system reliability standards.  Hydro Ottawa will provide written submissions, as requested and attend 
the stakeholder conference scheduled for October 15, at the offices of the Ontario Energy Board.  
 
Hydro Ottawa Limited further requests that the following individual be included on the distribution list for ongoing 
developments in this consultation process: 
 
Laurie Elliott 
Manager – Regulatory Reporting and Compliance  
Hydro Ottawa Limited 
Phone:  (613) 738-5499 ext 508 
Fax: (613) 738-5485  
laurieelliott@hydroottawa.com 
 
Hydro Ottawa will not be requesting any cost awards. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
ynne Anderson 
Chief Regulatory Affairs & Government Relations Officer 
Hydro Ottawa 
(613) 738-5499 ext 527 


